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Ex. O. Yvonne De La Pena 

 
 
 Treas. Doug Sherman 
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Treasurer: Doug Sherman  

Doug reported that we have money and bills are paid.  

Also Roland and Gary renewed the CD’s. 

 

 
 Executive Officer: Yvonne de la Pena  

 

Legislative   No report 

 

Port Captain: Gerrit Dyke No Report 

 

Public Relations: Jill Stevenson  

Jill and Doug attended the memorial for 

JudyPennington.   

 

The SYC will be sponsoring the Lighted Boat Parade 

This year.  Donations will go to the Wounded Warrier 

Foundation.  SJDPS lets show some support! 

 See Flyers below 

 

Safety: Ray de la Pena 

Cold weather settling in, so be aware of debris and 

high tides. 

 

Vessel Safety Check:  Doug Sherman 

98 vessel safety checks have been given year to date. 

Commander: Jill Stevenson opened the meeting at 

7:03PM.  Pledge of Allegiance was led by Doug 

Sherman. Motion was made to accept the minutes as 

read. Motion Passed. 

We have a quorum. 

 

 

 

 

Bridge Officers 

Commander 

Jill Stevenson 

Jill-m-

stevenson@yaboo.com 

 

Executive Officer 

Yvonne De La Pena 

ydelapena@cpf.org 

 

Administrative Officer 

 

Secretary 

Bonnie Rogers 

bgrogers3@netzero.com  

Treasurer 

Doug Sherman 

Chairman 

dougdonnasherman@gmail.

com 
VE Chairman 

Pete McCoy 

pmboatdoc@gmail.com 

Island Chairman 

Roland Bod 

4bods@att.net 

Education Officer 

Phil Horner 

phillip.horner@att.net  

 

Next Meeting 

December 15, 2024 

Holiday Luncheon 
Executive Committee if 

needed 
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      Administrative Officer:    Open 

   

                 Boating Activities:  Open     

Ray De La Pena is willing to assume this position next year.  Cruising will be coming 

back.  Thank you, Ray. 

 

   Membership Involvement:   Susan Bod    No report 

   Donna Castleman furnished Apple Cider Snickerdoodles for the meeting.  THANKS! 

   Bonnie reports that 8 members attended the 1st annual Oktoberfest this year. 

   The weather was perfect for a fall outing.  Brats, beer, pretzels and BBQ oysters  

   were great!  The new BBQ was a huge success, we didn’t come up with anything we             

                         couldn’t cook on it.  Huge THANK YOU Roland and John, a job well done.                                                                                                      

   See pictures below 

 

   Membership:   Doug Sherman             

  Working with national to determine the current membership totals.  Computer upgrade  at 

  National has not been a smooth transition. See Membership renewals below. 

 

   Island Report:   Roland Bod No Report    

                         

    Secretary: Bonnie Rogers  

 

 Website:  Doug Sherman    Website is up and running. 

 Historian:  Jill Stevenson…   No report 

 Roster:  Doug Sherman … up to date 

   Secretary Bonnie Rogers     Social Media:  Everyone  

     

   Education Officer:   Phil Horner  

   This position is open, we need a member to step-up for next year.  This is one of  

   the most important positions we have.  Contact Gary Rogers if you can serve.  
                                     

      Doug Sherman reported he is giving a couple of ABC courses and a jumpstart. 

 

     Old Business:   

     New Business:   SYC sponsoring the Lighted Boat Parade this year. 

                                        See Flyers below. 

The SJDPS Holiday Luncheon with be on December 15 at SYC.  Flyer and                                          

more information to follow. 
 Education Phil Horner 

     

                     Meeting adjourned: 7:55 PM 
                   

   To all the members celebrating birthdays this month!                       

Please keep special thoughts and prayers for those members who are having health issues, 

facing surgeries and in need of special attention. 
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Zoom Information for this year’s meetings: 

Please download and import the following iCalendar (.ics) files to your calendar system. 
Monthly: https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/tZYqcemprT0oH9EQIwhO5G9HGFMG8AshCslL/ics?icsToken=98tyKuGqqT0
qG9eTshyCRpwQB4_oc-vztiFBgvp4rTbyCw8GRVreEcRvFepeA9Dz 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82760136255?pwd=a1JVOWVUTFZEVm5FV3hnR1lYVTdVZz09 
Meeting ID: 827 6013 6255 
Passcode: 623435 
  
Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kjOtxq0MP     

                                 First Annual Oktoberfest 2024 

 

                                                   

                                
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/tZYqcemprT0oH9EQIwhO5G9HGFMG8AshCslL/ics?icsToken=98tyKuGqqT0qG9eTshyCRpwQB4_oc-vztiFBgvp4rTbyCw8GRVreEcRvFepeA9Dz
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/tZYqcemprT0oH9EQIwhO5G9HGFMG8AshCslL/ics?icsToken=98tyKuGqqT0qG9eTshyCRpwQB4_oc-vztiFBgvp4rTbyCw8GRVreEcRvFepeA9Dz
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82760136255?pwd=a1JVOWVUTFZEVm5FV3hnR1lYVTdVZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kjOtxq0MP
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Membership renewals below. 
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Membership Renewals 

We have received many returned envelopes containing membership renewals and 

many members have said they have not received their renewal notice. To make this 

process as easy as possible, we invite any affected member to please call 

headquarters. Our staff (Deliah Holloway) will help you renew your membership 

over the phone (or email or mail a hard copy). Our numbers are 888-367-8777 (toll 

free) or 919-821-0281. 

Membership Renewals 

You can renew your membership by logging in 

at https://portal.americasboatingclub.org or calling 888-367-8777 and paying by 

credit card. 


